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NEW FEMINIST STEAM PLANT ENGINEER 

Irene Delgado, once the Third World Coalition secretary, has recently 
been appointed Steam Plant Engineer. She is the first woman to ever 
hold such a position at Evergreen; showing that her efforts for 
Women's Rights have paid off. 

WORKSHOP ON FINANCIAL AID 

There will be a workshop on Financial Aid held in the Board Room, 
L-3109, on February 9th from 10:00 to 3:00 pm. The workshop was 
designed to desiminate information on guidelines to filling out forms 
and answering any questions you might have on Financial Aid and 
programs. 

NASA FASHION FAIR WEEK 

NASA Fashion Fair Week starts January 24th and will continue through 
January 28th. Various films, speakers, fashion designs and crafts will 
be included. A Native American Art exhibit and Childrens Day will also 
be presented. 

This is the first year for this exhibit and we hope everyone will come 
out and support the fine effort that NASA has put into this. For more 
information, contact Tony Olney or Kimberly Martus in L-3217. Phone (6024) 

THIRD WORLD COALITION STUDY ROOM 

Just a reminder to the Third World Community to make use of their Study 
Room. Latest editions of minority published newspapers, pamphlets and 
articles are available there; as well as a nice quiet place to study, 
located in L-3207. 

COALITION BOARD MEETING 

There will be a Coalition Board meeting Wednesday, January 26th, in 
L-3205 at 2:00 pm. All Third World Community members are invited to 
attend. 

IF YOU HAVE SOME INFORMATION, ARTICLES, ETC., THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE IN 
THE NEWSLETTER, PLEASE FORWARD OR BRING INFORMATION TO THE COALITION OFFICE, 
L-3236, BY THE FIRST AND THIRD WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH. 
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Beginning this quarter the Coalition will again be circulating a bi-monthly Newsletter. 
One of the purposes of this Newsletter is to help keep Third World people at Evergreen 
informed about pertinent information related to our survival. Also, this year we would 
like to further develop Third World community members participation in the Newsletter. 
If individuals or groups would like to submit poetry, essays, program activities, or 
maybe analysis of particular situations you think are of importance to us as a community, 
please feel free to do so. 

The plan is to have the Newsletter circulated on the second and fourth Wednesday of each 
month, so if you have materials you want to submit, please do so by the first and third 
Wednesday prior to publication. Materials should be submitted to Kim Bingham in Library 
3236. You~ support is important and appreciated. 

NEW SECRETARY FOR COALITION 

As time permits, I hope · you can drop by Library 3236 and welcome . the Coalition's new 
secreta.ry, Ms Ki:n\ 'Bingham, to Evergreen. 

IT I s A S'ISTER • . . . ~ I I 

H .telle Haves Iwu, Career Counselor, gave birth to a seven pounds, one ounce baby 
sister()n~nuary 2, 1977 at 12:18 pm. Little sister's name is Adama Lou/Cindy Iwu. 
Congratulations to Michelle and Jude for providing the world with another Comrade 
Sister Warrior. 

COALITION BOARD MEETING 

A Coalition Board Meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, January 12, 1977 at 2:00 pm 
in room L-3205. 
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